
 

CCIF: State commissioners, consumer advocates, and energy companies working together to provide solutions to meet customer needs. 

 

2020 Virtual Report Release 

Planning for the Electric System of the Future 
The Path to a More Resilient Energy Grid 

Thursday, July 16, 2020 @ 1:45-2:45 pm EDT (10:45-11:45 am PDT) 
 

During this virtual session, CCIF will release its latest report and feature the following participants from the 2020 summits 
to share their insights and takeaways on the topic of energy grid resilience.   

1:45 Welcome 

1:45-2:00 A Chat with The Presidents: Energy Grid Resilience 

 Moderator: The Honorable Maida J. Coleman, NARUC Consumers & the Public Interest Committee Chair, 
Missouri Public Service Commissioner, and CCIF Advisory Committee Member 

Panelists: The Honorable Brandon Presley, NARUC President, Mississippi Public Service Commissioner, 
and CCIF Executive Committee Member 

The Honorable Jackie Roberts, NASUCA President, West Virginia Consumer Advocate Division 
Director, and CCIF Executive Committee Member 

2:00-2:45  Key Takeaways from Key Participants: Energy Grid Resilience 

 Moderator: Mr. Philip D. Moeller, EEI Executive Vice President of Business Operations Group & Regulatory 
Affairs and CCIF Executive Committee Member 

Panelists: The Honorable Julie I. Brown, Commissioner, Florida Public Service Commission 

 The Honorable Lillian Mateo-Santos, Associate Commissioner, Puerto Rico Energy Bureau 

Mr. Andrew C. “Drew” Slater, Public Advocate, Delaware Division of the Public Advocate 

Mr. Joseph E. Svachula, Vice President, Strategic Planning, Exelon Utilities 

2:45 Closing  
 

Funded by Edison Electric Institute (EEI), this event provides an opportunity to engage stakeholders and encourage use of 
the CCIF report as both a resource on the issues and a foundation for further collaboration.  
 

Promoted By*: 

 

*The National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners (NARUC) and the National Association of State Utility Consumer Advocates 
(NASUCA) are promoters of the CCIF 2020 Virtual Report Release. 

This event is not sponsored by NARUC or NASUCA nor is a part of the Summer Policy Summit agenda. 

For more information, contact katrina@CCIForum.com or visit the CCIF website. 


